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Scott Repinski 
Chief Operating Officer 
Good Source Foods, LLC 
 

 

How the Good Source Foods Family of Brands 
is Addressing the Coronavirus and Consumer Safety

As the Coronavirus (COVID-19) continues to have an increased impact on our communities, we want you 
to know that providing safe food is our number one priority. We are closely monitoring and following 
guidelines provided by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) to ensure we are doing our 
part to help keep you, our team members and our communities safe and healthy.

We’re also:
• Reinforcing our existing health and food safety protocols in our manufacturing plants, o�ces, and 
shipping environments, such as frequent and proper handwashing, glove use, mask and/or hair nets, and 
ensuring that employees are ill stay home and seek medical attention. 
• Increasing the frequency of cleaning and sanitizing of our manufacturing facility and stores. 
Wiping down things that are frequently touched like counters, door handles, credit card machines, cash 
register on an hourly basis. 
• Proper and frequent sanitization of all equipment, utensils and surfaces in food preparation and 
service areas.
• Store employees with any signs or symptoms of sickness are prohibited from working.
• We are doing our part to ensure you can limit your social contact by shopping online. We added 
more of our seasonal and traditional favorites which had only been available in stores to our website. A 
variety of favorites can now be shipped to your door. 
Please be assured that we will continue to monitor information from public health o�cials and following 
the guidelines to help minimize any risk to our guests and team members. We are committed to helping 
keep our community safe.


